
MPOA Board Meeting – June 22, 2010 

The Merrymount Board of Directors met June 22, 2010 at Larry Uhl’s house. 

In attendance: Jay Stephens, Larry Uhl, Margie Skidmore and Patty McHenry and James Handy. 

A motion was made and second to negate an earlier vote to appoint five Merrymount residents to the 

Architectural Review Committee which is not permitted by the Merrymount covenants. Only three 

people can be appointed to the ARC. 

A motion was made and second to the following appointments: Ray Merritt, Jim Sabo and Linda Sobey, 

with Wilma Poole designated as the alternate. Bruce Gulley was removed as an ARC member. 

There was discussion of the “Grandfather Clause” corrections. Jay will get a final document to the Board 

members for review before the next meeting and to the attorney for review.   

 


